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1.  The Sub-Committee 
recommended that a Cross-Party 
working group be established to 
input into the development of any 
new Service Delivery Options for 
Waste Collection and Street 
Cleansing. 

Councilor Scott 
Roche 

 
SCRER 

Rejected as already in progress 
 

All Member briefings will take place rather than 
a cross party working group 

Steve Iles, 
Director of 

Sustainable 
Communities  

None February 2023 TBC 

 


